CITY OF BREA
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

Memorandum

December 17, 2020

TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING
CANCELLATION NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting of the Brea TRAFFIC COMMITTEE regularly scheduled for
December 17, 2020, has been cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on January 21, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. via Zoom
Teleconference.

DATED: December 10, 2021
CITY OF BREA

Tony Olmos, P.E.
Public Works Director



	Agenda

